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29 August 2024 

RE: Year 1 and 2 PE Kits  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well and that you and your family have had a restful and enjoyable 

summer break. As we prepare to welcome the children back for another exciting school year, I 

wanted to bring to your attention an important reminder regarding our Physical Education (PE) 

sessions. 

In our last newsletter in July, we mentioned that starting from the second week back, children in 

Year 1 and 2 will need to come to school in their PE kits on the days they have a PE session. 

However, for the first week back, children are required to wear their regular school uniform 

as usual. 

Please ensure that your child is dressed for the first week in their school uniform, and then in their 

PE kit for the second week according to their PE schedule. This will help us to smoothly transition 

into the new term and ensure that all children are prepared and comfortable for their activities. 

For your reference, all our newsletters, including the one from July, are available on our school’s 

website. You can access them at the following link: Weekly Newsletters. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and for your continued support in helping us create a 

positive and productive environment for our children. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jenny Gascoigne. BA (Hons) PGCE 

Executive Headteacher 
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